
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org
Bowman, Michael C.BowmanMC@scdot.org

Date: 2/23/2016 1:20:14 PM
Subject: Media session postponed

Based on the weather forecast for tomorrow, the Charleston SHEP training will be rescheduled. SCDOT’s Mike 
Bowman said a new date has not yet been determined.
 
From: Kudelka, Robert P 
 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 9:12 AM
 
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.; Bowman, Michael C.
 
Subject: SCDOT advisory link
 
Media Invited to SCDOT Training Sessions in Columbia, Greenville and North Charleston
 

The media is invited to attend hands-on training sessions for South Carolina Department of Transportation 
(SCDOT) employees who will practice pushing wrecked vehicles to simulate this traffic management maneuver.
 

Three sessions will be held in February.
•            Feb. 10, 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. in Columbia, 1412 Shop Road. Media contact: Mike Bowman
 
•            Feb. 17, 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. in Greenville, 252 S. Pleasantburg Blvd. Media contact: George Radler
 
•            POSTPONED Feb. 24, 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. in North Charleston, (D-6 Signal Shop, 6355 Fain Blvd. Building H, North 
Charleston). Media contact: Paul Register
 

This is the first time SCDOT has conducted this type of training for its SHEP employees. Established in 1996, 
SCDOT SHEP (State Highway Emergency Program) now serves motorists traveling in the Charleston, Columbia, 
Florence, Grand Strand/Myrtle Beach, Rock Hill, and Upstate (Cherokee, Spartanburg, Greenville and Anderson) 
areas. Prepared to handle a variety of situations, SCDOT SHEP responders make minor repairs to disabled vehicles 
and, assist with traffic control and traffic incident management.
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